
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 5/10/2022 4:00:00 AM

First name: Paul

Last name: Guyre

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I strongly request that the WMNF take the "no action" alternative for their current plan to log near

Lake Tarleton. It is very unfortunate that after my wife and I donated $2M to help TPL prevent a major housing

development, the WMNF did not designate Lake Tarleton and its surroundings a scenic area. Since then many

people and animals, from competitive swimmers to endangered Northern Long Eared Bats, have relied on Lake

Tarleton and its surrounding forest for a safe and beautiful place to live or visit. We feel strongly that logging this

area would be unconscionable.


